~ The Nailsworth silver band very kindly came and performed for us

NEWSLETTER

Hello dear friends and welcome to a brand-new year!

December has been a fun packed festive extravaganza, we enjoyed
listening to the pupils of St Joseph’s Catholic primary School

singing a lovely selection of carols, and we also answered questions
for their project about World War II. I have edited a lovely video of ‘:\
you all answering these questions which I will organise a viewing of g
for you this month.

as did the bell ringers, both extremely appreciated, and although
we had extreme weather which caused the Christmas light switch
on to be cancelled, The Steppes lights look absolutely spectacular,
thanks to Paul and Julian. We made home-made Christmas

crackers, and we even had a brief visit from Santa Claus!! &=

During January, there will be at least one trip a week, and I have L
organised some musical entertainment with guests coming into the @

home like Norma with her accordion and Ukulele, Mel with his P

piano and myself and Mark will come in and entertain also.

For all you pet lovers I have found a lovely lady called Tracy who “ '\bﬁj\_ \
will be bringing her dog candy to visit, and one of our new 'M )
residents Brenda, has a lovely little dog called Trudy who I am
hoping will also come and visit from time to time.

I will be continuing to fit in *Funnybone’ sessions and one-to-ones, -
cutting nails, having chats or doing arts and crafts in all of the .
rooms, Let the new year begin! e
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Warmest wishes, @
Siaren




